
December 16, 2017 
 
 
 
Vice President report 
 
During my past term I was a member of the hiring committee.  The hiring 
committee did excellent work with negotiating a club coach contract, that is fair, 
reasonable and beneficial for both parties.   
 
I also spent some time helping with the summer skate schedule and the fall’s club 
program’s schedule.  I submitted my resignation from the board on 
October 17, 2017.  In my letter I explained that due to work schedule, and family 
commitments I could not continue to volunteer the time necessary to fulfill the 
requirement of my position. 
 
I have enjoyed working with the Board and benefited from this experience at 
different levels.  I would like to thank the Board and Club members for this 
opportunity. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Diane Bouchard   


